
2/13/23: Update: ClearCare is fixing the issue of the shift reminder text messages. We have just been 
notified that messages that should have been sent over this weekend are being sent out now. We ask 
that with any messages you receive, please make sure you are looking at current shifts and not previous 
shifts. 


